It makes me feel very special to have been a part of the 'early days' of the Drama Studio. Some of my favourite memories of growing up revolve around Saturday mornings at Viewforth Church hall with Julie and Louise. Rehearsing scenes, learning songs, dancing... I loved making up dance routines with Amy and Michaela! Weekends spent preparing for the show at the Adam House theatre were always amazing- if a little hectic, but the show always came together. Measles Revenge and The Fairy Pond were two of my favourites. My early experiences at the Drama Studio have been a huge influence on me and drama has continued to be a big part of my life. I have fond memories of Julie with her guitar - she is an inspiration not only to me, but to so many young people. I am now a primary school teacher and drama is one of my favourite subjects to teach, using many ideas which I learned from my time with you all. Long many the success continue and I hope to see you all soon. Lots of love xxx

Kate Farrar

Kate studied Primary Teaching at The University of Glasgow and is currently teaching in Edinburgh